
Each applicant for membership in the Association shall furnish satisfactory evidence of his 
or her qualifications to the Executive Board by completing the application form and include 
a recommendation from one qualified professional in the turf industry. The applicant must 
mail the application form to the Executive Board, include one year's dues and indicate 
which Board meeting he or she would like to attend. This must be within a six month period 
from date of application. The Board will (1) review application; (2) interview applicant; 
(3) approve or disapprove applicant; (4) approved applicant will become a member; (5) new 
member will then be introduced at the regular meeting which followed Board approval. If 
the applicant fails to complete all steps, the application will be destroyed and no monies 
will be refunded. 

APPLICATION MUST BE SIGNED BY ANY QUALIFIED PROFESSIONAL IN THE TURF INDUSTRY TO CERTIFY 
RELIABILITY OF APPLICANT. THE INDIVIDUAL ATTESTING THIS APPLICATION MUST BE WILLING TO 
LEND VERBAL SUPPORT TO THIS APPLICANT. 

ATTESTED 

ADDRESS TELEPHONE: 

SHORT RESUME OF YOUR PREVIOUS OR PAST EMPLOYMENT. 

PLEASE CHECK WHICH BOARD MEETING YOU PLAN TO ATTEND: JANUARY MARCH APRIL 

MAY JUNE AUGUST OCTOBER NOVEMBER DECEMBER (FEBRUARY, JULY 

AND SEPTEMBER NO BOARD MEETINGS). MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN WILL INFORM APPLICANT OF TIME 
AND DATE FOR MONTHLY MEETING SELECTED. 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION WILL BE PROMPTLY PROCESSED BY THE MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE. 

(OFFICE USE ONLY) 

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED: 

CHECK: AMOUNT NUMBER DATE 

BANK: 



* 

Frustration! 
Golf Sond... Ifs the Nome of Our Gome 
Tees, greens and traps that take too much 
time . . . cost too much to maintain . . . are 
frustrations course superintendents know 
all about. Granusil Golf Sand may be the an-
swer to your problems. 

A high quality, clay free, 100% quartz sand, 
Granusil is washed, dried and screened to 
meet rigorous U.S.G.A. specifications. 

When 7 parts precision graded Granusil is 
mixed with 2 parts peat and 1 part soil, as a 
top dressing for greens, it forms a firmer 
base, improves drainage, makes mowing 
quicker, easier. And unlike local builders' or 
masons' sand, there are no coarse parti-
cles, no clay that can build up collars of the 
greens, which must be hauled away. 

Granusil Golf Sand . . . it eliminates a lot of 
course maintenance headaches. Call us toll 
free —800-243-9004. 

Granusil is available from 2 shipping points 
in your area: 

Ottawa, Minn. (60 Miles S.W. of the Twin 
Cities) and 
Utica, III. (80 Miles S.W. of Chicago) 

unimm 
UNIMIN CORPORATION 

50 Locust Avenue, New Canaan, CT. 06840 



Pruning - Why, When and How 
H O W by D A V I D L- HENS LEY 

Continued from January Issue 

Deciduous Shrubs. Deciduous plants should be pruned using a thinning technique which 
preserves the natural shape. Prune out weakened, diseased and damaged portions first. Cut 
other branches back at varying lengths. 

Always cut to an outfacing bud. This will cause the new branch to grow outward rather 
than into the center of the plant. Make the cut 1/4 inch above the bud. Pick off or cut 
off at a 45° angle the inward facing bud on plants with opposite buds to prevent a fork. 

Evergreen Shrubs. Needle-type evergreen shrubs may be pruned using the same type thinning 
technique. Cut as close to the mainbranch as possible. Avoid severe pruning into older 
brown or dead areas, as these branches will not regenerate new growth. Long shoots of 
early growth should be tipped back to retain the desired shape. 

Broadleaf evergreens are also pruned with a thinning technique. Holly trees should be 
pruned lightly every year or heavily every three years. 

Shade Trees. The best time to alter shade trees, if needed, is when they are young. 
Establish alternate branching after the tree has been established for two or three years. 

Choose well spaced branches; close branches on the same side of the tree will compete 
with neither developing into a desirable branch. Remove branches with narrow crotches as 
these are more likely to break under wind or snow loads. Prune so branches are emerging 
on a three dimensional perspective, don't prune so the tree has a "flat" appearance. 

Pruning when the tree is without leaves allows you to better see the form and branching. 
It is usually more effective to start at the top and prune your way down. Do not remove 
the central leader in such tree as Platanus sp. (plane tree), Quercus (oak), Nyssa 
sylvatica (black gum) and Liquidambar styraciflua (sweet gum). 

Large trees may need to be thinned to prevent property and personal injury. Do not de-
horn trees. This practice not only ruins the form but weakens the plant. In addition 
to large wounds for disease and insect entrance, the resulting flush of "feathery growth11 

is weak and susceptible to storm damage. 

A three cut method is recommended for larger limbs. The first cut is made eight to ten 
inches from the crotch or branch angle and on the underside of the limb. It should be 
1/3 to 1/2 way through the limb. The second cut is made one to three inches further out 
from the first limb. As the limb falls, any bark rip, or break is stopped at the first 
cut. This prevents wounding and damage to other limbs or the trunk. Make the final cut 
through the branch collar. Support the stub to prevent bark wounds. 

The wounded area should be smoothed with a knife to promote healing. At present there 
exists a controversy as to whether or not the apply wound dressing to the area. Shortle 
and Shigo (1978) recommend covering the wound with black plastic. Other references rec-
ommended at ree wound dressing, but without evidence to indicate efficacy. The pro-
cedure you follow is between you and your clientele. Many homeowners, however, may feel 
the job is incomplete unless they see wound dressing. 

Damage to root systems of large shade trees may occur from construction and other dis-
turbances. If severe root damage occurs, some thinning to the crown may be necessary to 
compensate. When thinning large branches, remove them at a crotch, do not leave stubs. 
The more severe the disturbance of the root system, the greater the need for thinning 
the crown. 



You just 
can't buy a 

better greens 
mower. 

GIVE US A CHANCE 
TO PROVE IT 

Gould's 
Winter 
Booking 
Program 

Have you 
received it? 

!/À CALL IF NOT 
3711 Lexington Ave. No.. St. Paul, MN / (612) 484-8411 


